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December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Fayre 2018  
 
I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who visited our recent Christmas Fayre, 
donated raffle prizes or donated stall items.  A  huge thank you also to those who helped 
behind the scenes with wrapping and labelling.  Thank you to those who helped on the 
day, setting up or during the evening on a stall and, indeed, to anyone who supported 
the Fayre in any way.  We would not have been able to have such a large number of 
stalls without your donations.     
 
I would like to thank the wonderful children who came along with family and friends for 
their enthusiasm and for always being so well mannered and appreciative. Year six had 
some of the most inventive games to date and as ever the choir sang beautifully. 
 
I am delighted to say the event was a success and raised around £1315 which will be 
spent on additional items within the school to benefit all the pupils.   
 
 
I would also like to thank Tricia Mason for organising the fantastic Christmas cards 
designed by the children again this year.  We are also pleased to confirm that the sale 
of Christmas cards and various other items with designs by the children raised 
approximately £150 – many thanks for all your orders. 
 
The Christmas Fayre, and indeed all the fundraising events which have been held 
throughout the year, would not be a success without your full support and that of the 
staff, governors and helpers within the School.  I would personally like to thank all those 
who have helped at events and supported me  throughout this year in particular those 
who supported and assisted in the run up to the Fayre.     
 
On behalf of the PTFA I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy 
Christmas. 
 
Dominique Cufflin  
PTFA Chairperson 
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